
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are reaching out to seek your support in reinforcing our school’s policies regarding dress
code and cell phone usage. These guidelines are in place to foster a focused and productive
learning environment for all students.

Dress Code: Please ensure that your child adheres to the school's dress code policy. This
helps maintain a standard that supports a respectful and distraction-free atmosphere.

Cell Phones: Cell phones are to be stored in lockers during class time, except before and after
school and during lunch. This policy helps minimize distractions and keeps students engaged in
their learning activities.

For details on how infractions are handled, please refer to the handbook. We appreciate your
continued support in keeping backpacks in lockers and your cooperation in helping us maintain
a conducive learning environment. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to
contact me.

Thank you for your understanding and assistance.

Sincerely,

Susan Hoyer
Superintendent
Nashua Schools


